                                          St. Peter's N.S. Violin/Strings’ Project-A History 

St. Peter's N.S. Violin project was first established in November 2010 when the confined location of our parents' room catered for both Junior and Senior Infant classes. Ms Siofra Grant (our violin teacher at the time) provided 1/2 hour lessons to each class every Wednesday morning up to lunchtime. As our violin project progressed, we decided to provide our 1st and 2nd classes with violin classes also, therefore, expanding our project to a full day and moving to the hall as a result in January 2011.

When we returned to school in late August 2011, we were very lucky to have Ciara Cavanagh (a violin teacher in St. Agnes' NS, Crumlin-where the violin/strings programme was first established in Ireland in 2006) on board as part of our strings' project.

Since Ciara arrived our project has really developed and gone from strength to strength. Since January 2012, we have established a parents’ orchestra (lessons on Wednesdays during the school day), our own 50 strong pupils’ string orchestra (rehearsals on Tuesdays after school) and our 2nd-6th class pupils are taking violin/viola lessons before and after school under the guidance of Nathan (our other strings teacher).  Every child in the school now has their own weekly group violin/viola/cello or double bass lesson provided by the school.

Our parents’ and pupils’ orchestras have performed on many occasions (for open days) in the school. We played in the Mansion House in June 2013 and have entered string orchestra competitions. We wish to thank all of our class teachers, our pupils, our parents and particularly our strings teachers Cillian O’ Breachain, Chris Quaid, Ciara Cavanagh and Nathan Sherman.
The proceeds of this benefit concert will be used to purchase good quality instruments for 6th class pupils who will moving onto secondary school at the end of this year. It is hoped that the gift of a string instrument will incentivise our pupils to continue with and engage in further music studies beyond their outstanding musical grounding in St. Peter’s. 

We hope that you bear in mind that these instruments will encourage our pupils to share these musical gifts with others and inspire a future generation of young musicians.

We thank you for your support on the night!
